
Come Grow with Us! 

Our Seed Library is now “lending” a variety of vegetable, herb, and flower seeds. 
Packets include basic planting instructions and QR codes for more detailed sowing 
and harvesting information. Gardeners of all levels are welcome to borrow up to four 
packs of seeds per family. Patrons who sign out their seeds at the Reference Desk will 
receive a Tote Bag decorated by our Deer Park Library teen volunteers and filled with 
a few surprises! (While supplies last). 

We don’t require that you save and return seeds, but we’d love to see photos of your 
garden and hear your success stories! Submit stories and photos of your garden by 
September 1st to adultref@deerparklibrary.org for a chance to win a $100 Amazon 
gift card. 

And be sure to check out our upcoming gardening programs: Flower Power (May) 
and Pollinator Pathways (June). Registration information can be found in the Adult 
Programs section of this newsletter. 

Valid adult Deer Park Library card required to borrow seeds, receive signup prize, 
enter raffle, and register for programs. 

 


